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November 2, 2020 
 
 
Dear PRHS Parents and Guardians,  
 
Today we were notified that a student at Pearl River High School tested positive for COVID-19. Based upon 
our information and consultation with the Rockland County Department of Health (RCDOH), we have already 
notified impacted students via email. Though the exposure was limited, we encourage all parents and 
guardians to check their email to see if they are in receipt of a related communication from PRHS earlier 
today. 
 
We continue to work closely with the Rockland County Department of Health in order to assist with 
information needed to help with contact tracing. 
 
Parents must be sure to check their child's temperature each morning while checking for symptoms of 
COVID-19.  Please be sure to respond to the required "PRHS Student Daily COVID-19 Screener" each day 
before your child leaves your home to head to school. Anyone with symptoms should not attend school and 
must contact their physician in order to get guidance on being tested. 
 
Regards, 
 
Michael J. Murphy 
 
 


